



c/o Lee Valley White Water Centre Station Road Waltham Cross EN9 1AB www.britishrafting.com

BRITISH RAFTING COMMITTEE MEETING

15th September 2018 @ Lee Valley White Water Centre

Welcome

In attendance Sean Clarke, Gill Wayland, Martin Wayland, Aaron Dempsey, SJ Evans and Jess Evans Apologies from Kim Snape, Luke Dorbin and Malcolm Ferris-Lay

Minutes of previous meeting

All agreed. Need to ensure the actions are acted upon.

Finance

- Funds to go into the British Rafting account are about £300 profit. Money will be claimed back for the purchase of trophies.
- £5000 has been agreed, £1,500 to go to Para Rafting, Help for Heroes would like to be involved in this and may send a couple of teams to selections.
- £25,000 is going to be asked for 2018-19. Some of the funds will be used to replace rafts and purchase additional marketing merchandise etc.

Welfare

• Codes to be completed by anyone intending to be in a GB team. these are to be signed at selection and stored securely at LV within BC offices.

Events

- Llandysul will be held in Early Dec 2019.
- Look into holding a development weekend in Feb 2019, these will be around the UK.
- The funding request form has nearly been completed.
- A Euro Cup event is potentially being held at Cardiff in the summer 2019.

Selection Policy

- Renewed by Sean, Martin and Tom Quinn.
- The International Selection Panel is to stay in place for the whole year.

AOB

 Aaron - No luck with the raft number patches yet and there are a few rafts that need some attention to fix damages and prolong the life of them.

secretary@britishrafting.com

#AreYouReady #RaftersAreAwesome